
Continued Blessing:

	 We praise the Lord for His continued blessings and the blessing that you are to us. This past month we had three 
new offerings come in for $200, $300 and $2500. We are truly overwhelmed and so thankful for your prayers and 
sacrifice. That brings are total already to $6200 that has been given and a really great start. We are sending videos every 
couple of weeks with testimonies of  people who’s lives have been changed by the ministry there. You can go to 
www.operationbolivia.com to see them. Please continue to pray for our ministry and this great opportunity to help a 
church reach more people with the gospel. If you would like to help and give, please let us know at; 
ktwbmw73@gmail.com or call 336-499-2585. Also you can send any gifts to: 

Vision Baptist Missions

C/O Pacata Land Fund

P.O. Box 442

Alpharetta Ga. 30009


Amazing Trip:

	 This past month me, my son Titus, Andrew and Mathew were able to travel to the north of Bolivia to visit the 
churches that we work with there. I haven’t had much contact with them since well before the pandemic and wanted to 
encourage and help them as they have struggled a lot during this time. We flew to Cobija on Thursday and had a training 
time with the leaders, on Evangelism and Discipleship. Then on Saturday we traveled an hour and a half out into the 
jungle to a town called Buyuyo where their second church is. The church is currently without a pastor and the people are 
younger Christians so I taught on Friday afternoon and Saturday afternoon on basic truths for new believers. We had a 
service there on Saturday night and a good number came. We traveled back to Cobija that night and then on Sunday I 
preached at the church and in the afternoon we had a couple hours of training before the service. I praise the Lord for the 
faithfulness of these brothers and sisters even in the face of much adversity. 


New Mailing Address:

	 Vision Baptist Missions, Inc. and the Our Generation Training Center have been praying for God to provide 
space for the ministry to expand. In February 2022, through the giving of many generous individuals and churches, God 
provided an excellent property in Dawsonville, Georgia with several buildings. We are very excited about the property the 
Lord has given us and the opportunities to expand into the future. We are so thankful for how the Lord has blessed our 
mission. One thing that also comes with this blessing is a new mailing and support address. Please begin sending all mail 
and support to the following: 

Vision Baptist Missions

PO Box 647

Dawsonville, GA 30534


Prayer Requests:

1. Pray for our Christmas activities in the different churches.

2. Pray for the churches in Cobija and Buyuyo and for the people there. 

3. Pray for the church in Pacata as they seek to buy land.

4. Pray for our plans for this coming year that we will see much fruit in the ministry. 
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